Chelsea Fulham Road London SW3 6JJ Tel 020 7808 2233 Sutton Downs Road, Sutton Surrey SM2 5PT Tel 020 8770 0279

Email charity@royalmarsden.org Website www.royalmarsden.org



Mr Charlie Beardmore Penguins Against Cancer C/O Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey GU15 2LB

6th February 2019

Dear Mr Beardmore,

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of £2,000 in memory of Professor Martin Gore CBE to support immunotherapy research at The Royal Marsden. Please pass on our thanks to all the trustees at Penguins Against Cancer.

Martin was at the very heart of The Royal Marsden, and embodied everything that we work to achieve. He dedicated his life to improving the lives of cancer patients everywhere. He was a leader in cancer biology and made a huge contribution to researching new and better treatments for patients. He was massively supportive of his colleagues and helped to train the next generation of oncologists. However, it is perhaps his compassion and kindness towards his patients that he will be most remembered for, that and his enduring sense of fun.

He will be much missed by everyone at The Royal Marsden, and I'm sure all his patients will also feel his loss terribly. His contribution as a Trustee of The Royal Marsden Cancer Charity, as Medical Director of The Royal Marsden for 10 years, and as a clinician is unparalleled. His achievements will continue to improve the lives of cancer patients globally for decades to come.

We are very grateful to Martin's family for choosing to support The Royal Marsden Cancer Charity, and are honoured that you have chosen to remember him in this way. It is thanks to the support of all our donors that we can continue to be at the forefront of cancer treatment, care and research, changing the lives of patients everywhere. Thank you again.

Antonia Dalmahoy Managing Director

The Royal Marsden Cancer Charity

